
 

Thursday, January 4th, 2024 Meeting Notice 

 

Niagara Frontier Chapter, ASSP at 5:00 PM (EST) 

 

In person at the Painters & Allied Trades District Council 4 

585 Aero Drive, Cheektowaga, NY 

(Please use the side door and go up the stairs) 

 

Virtual Reality Welding Training Simulator and 
Abrasive Blasting/ Spray Painting units. 

 

 
Our meal will be Pizza, Wings, Salad and Soft Drinks for $15.00.  Email reservations by 
Tuesday January 2nd to president.nfassp@gmail.com.  Visitors and members not interested in 
the meal are welcome to attend the meeting at no charge. 
 
 
Meeting Agenda 
5:00 pm to ~5:30 pm – Networking 
~5:30 pm – Presentation Virtual Reality Welding Training Simulator and Abrasive Blasting/ Spray 
Painting units. with Questions & Answers 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



NF- ASSP December Newsletter 
 
 
Happy holiday to all!  We hope all our members and friends are happy and enjoy this holiday season.  
Please practice safety awareness during your activities and travel at this time and throughout the 
year.   
 
Our chapter earned the Gold Level Status in the 2022-2023 program year and we are working toward 
this status again this year.  
 

For those of you who attended our welcome back member Happy Hour/Mixer at Duende Cantina 
at Silo City know it was a great time and a fun place to check out!   

 
Our November meeting with Bradley S Hahn, Safety and Health Inspector, New York State 
Department of Labor Division of Safety and Health provided all those who attended some great 
insight into OSHA record keeping.  We had a great discussion following the presentation. 
 
We are working on additional programs for the New Year. If you have any suggestions for topics, 
presenters or a place we can tour let us know. 
 
Any member currently working toward a professional safety designation or interested in pursuing 
should let us know at president.nfassp@gmail.com.  Our ASSP region will consider requests for 
assistance in obtaining a professional safety designation.  Also check on the ASSP website for 
sources of assistance for members.   
 
Nominations are now being accepted for the Safety Professional of the Year Award (SPY 
Award). For more information about the SPY award, go to https://nf.assp.org/nominations/. 
 
 
We are looking for members interested in a chapter officer positions and chapter 
representative to the National ASSP Advisory Group in 2024-2025.  Let us know if you are 
interested, or e-mail at president.nfassp@gmail.com. 
 


